
Council no Indian giver
Council has confirmed its de-

cision to give $100 to the Indian
Relief Fund.

At a previaus meeting, council
decided to further investigate the
Canyon Creek affair, where two

Correction
An inaccuracy in The

Gateway's article on the re-
tirement of Dr. Walter Johns
published Friday has been
brought to the editor's
attention.

The Gateway previously
reported that Dr. Johns had
suggested as the titie for a
proposed club of former uni-
versity presidents - Lucem
Revidemus, We See The
Light Again.

President Johns has at-.
tributed this suggestion to
Dr. H. S. Armstrong. "Credit
for this should go flot to me,
but to Dr. H. S. Armstrong,
former president of the Uni-
versity of Calgary and now
Dean of Graduate Studies
and Research at the Uni-
versity of Guelph. This is a
small point, however, and 1
hope no one will take either
Dr. Armstrong or me too
seriously on the matter!"
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Indians were arrested, before
donating the money. Student co-
ordinator Don McKenzie spoke to
a number of people involved in
the alleged Indian discrimination
and judged the Indian position in
the case to be valid.

Council was therefore committed
to give the money.

At this point in the discussion, a
number of people trooped into the
council chambers lead by past
president of the students' union
Richard Price.

"I have just heard that you
have decided not to give $100 to
the Indian Relief Fund," blurted
Price to council without asking
council's permission to speak.

Apparently these people had
been waiting outside in case
council were to veto the donation.

"You can't corne in here and
take over the meeting," said presi-
dent of the students' union Marilyn
Pilkington.

After Price had reverted to the
traditional parliament procedure
used at council meetings, the mis-
understanding was cleared.

The group marched out.
Council confirmed the appoint-

ment of Graham Beggs to the
position of ed rep and Wayne
Armstrong to the position of pharm
rep.

The agenda was short.
The meagre gallery was sur-

prised when council adjourned
after only two hours.

0f ficiai Notice: Cenerul Election
The Students' Union general elections will be held on Friday, February

21, 1969.
Offices to be contended are the following:

-President of the Students' Union
-Vice-President of Acadernic Affairs
-Vice-President of External Affairs
-Treasurer of the Students' Union
-Secretary of the Students' Union
-Coordinator of Student Activities
-President of Men's Athletics and Chairman of

University Athletic Board
-President of Women's Athletics and Vice-Chairman of U.A.B.
-Treasurer of U.A.B.
-Presîdent of Wauneita Society
-Vice-President of Wauneita Society
-Secretary -Treasurer of Wauneita Society

Only a woman may contest the office of secretary. The three Wauneita
Society positions are open only to women and only women can nominate
or elect candidates for them.

Nominations will be receîved in Room 272, 2nd floor, Students' Union
Building from 8:30 arn. to 5 p.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 12. Blank nomina-
tion forms are available at the receptionists desk on the 2nd floor.

Campaigning will begin at il a.m. Tuesday, Feb. 18 and end at
9 p.rn. Thursday, Feb. 20.

Election Rally will be held in the phys ed gym at il a.m. Tuesday,
Feb. 18. Classes will be cancelled for this period.

Location of Polîs 9 arn. to 5 p.m.
Agriculture Bldg. Lister Hall
Arts Bldg. Household Economics Bldg.
Education Bldg. Medical Sciences Bldg.
Engineering Bldg. Nurses' Residence
New Engineering Centre "V" Lecture Wîng
Rutherford Library Carneron Library
Tory Bldg. Physîcal Education Bldg.
Advance Poîl in SUB Wednesday, Feb. 19, 1969, 10 arn. to 4 p.m.

Voters include aîl fuli-time members of the Students' Union upon pre-
sentation of their Students' Union Idenification Card.

Ken Newington-Returning Officer
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QUEEN FOR A DAY-This year, we promised to support aur choices for important cam-
pus positions. We consider ours and the engineer's friend Mollie Moose as the best candi-
date for Engineer Queen. We feel Miss Moose would omply reflect thue Faculty of Engi-
neering and bid her, on her probable success, ail the best in the world.

After superf icia l exam ination, the General Faculty Council
Committee on Course Registration Procedures hos corne to the
unexpected conclusion that the present procedures are actually
pretty darned good after ail!

However, the Committee recognizes that it may be har-
boring a minority opinion and seriously solicits comments, beefs
(name names) and suggestions for improvement from the long
suffering student body (and maybe even f rom staff members).

Please send your remarks (avoiding profanity) by letter to one
of the following student members of the Committee, c/o the
Students' Union Office, Students' Union Building:

Mr. Tom Kofin
Miss Wendy Lefaivre
Miss Marg Carmichael

The Committee wishes to announce that replies may be
"folded, bent or stapled" and will be considered if legible.


